
Good Morning, 
 
My husband Ian Nicholson and I strongly support rezoning for the Lighthouse Inn to 
provide much needed services including housing for vulnerable women and those 
identifying as female.  Let's embrace those who are in such significant need in our 
community.  
 
Cynthia Nicholson  
 


